
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bei Liu  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 8:57 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 
 
! CAUTION: This email is from an external source. Please do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We are a family living at 25 Germani Court in Richmond Hill. It was a real shock to read the proposal of 
up to 41 storey building in this KDA area. The Major Mac hospital and Richmond Hill High School 
exceeded their normal capacity for years. Without dealing with existing issues for current residences, 
how can this community afford to take in this much density of new residences in the area? It is good to 
have properly commercial developments but to sacrifice and put surrounding residences in jeopardy is 
totally unfair and unreasonable. The city has to reconsider the plan and listen to public.  
 
Regards, 
Bei Liu 
 


